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City of Cupertino Launches 
Community Budget Survey 

 
CUPERTINO, CA – The City of Cupertino is experiencing financial hardships and 
anticipating changes in the City’s short- and long-term financial outlook, which may lead to 
reductions in some services. The City is taking early action to prepare budget-balancing 
strategies for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2023-2024 budget and beyond. The City would like to hear 
from you on the priorities of residents, business owners, and community members. 
 
The community is invited to take the Community Budget Survey today through May 31. In 
this survey, we’ll ask you to tell us where you would prefer to see services reduced or not, in 
addition to revenue strategies you would like to see the City pursue. Take the survey here. 
 
The survey will be open through May 31. Preliminary responses submitted through May 16 
will be shared during the City Council Special Meeting on the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 
Proposed Budget Study Session on May 17. 
 
Find more information about the City’s financial outlook and potential budget-balancing 
strategies at cupertino.org/budgetforecast. 
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